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Request for BAWG

• To reduce true up risk for non-TO LSEs, we are 
requesting that the BAWG review the following process 
changes and report back to BIC with a recommendation 
by its August 2004 meeting:
– Process change proposed is that non-TO LSEs would not be 

subject to any true-ups or other adjustments, other than those for 
losses and retail Tariff adders, that are due to metering issues in 
determining sub-zone loads

– Non-TO LSEs would remain responsible for changes in end user 
meter reads

– The TOs, Generators and ISO would work out metering revisions 
as they would apply amongst those with the meters including 
any administrative settlement of unresolved metering disputes
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